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December 12, 1984

Docket No. 50-150

Ohio State University
ATTN: Dr. Robert F. Redmond

Director
Engineering Experiment

'

Station
161'Hitchcock Hall
2070 Neal Avenue
Columbus, OH 43210

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 3,1984, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliances and deviation which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-150/84-01 forwarded by our letter
dated November 13, 1984. Your letter states that you will be in full compliance
by July 1, 1985. During a telecon with your Mr. Miser on December 12, 1984,
he stated that all required surveillances were being carried out at the required
frequencies and that the full compliance date was meant to be for the
completion of procedure revisions and the construction of a new maintenance
schedule board. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

" Original Signed by E. Greenman" for

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ltr dtd 12/3/84:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
Dr. D. W. Miller
Mr. R. D. Miser
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